
Dorothy Menasco 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Cc: 
Subject: 

Dorothy Menasco 
Tuesday, May 02, 2023 10:45 AM 
Penny Mallow 

Greg Fogleman; Jacob Imig 
RE: Docket 20230040 - (TY217) 

FILED 5/2/2023 
DOCUMENT NO. 03038-2023 
FPSC - COMMISSION CLERK 

Thank you for the update, Penny. Per your confirmation below, we have updated the docket title, 
utilities, and party contact information in CMS (Docket 20230040) and updated MCD with the name 
LIVEWIRE TELECOM LLC (all caps and no punctuation). 

Thank you for your help, 

CLK/Dorothy Menasco 

From: Penny Mallow <pmallow@psc.state.fl.us> 

Sent: Tuesday, May 02, 2023 9:54 AM 
To: Dorothy Menasco <DMenasco@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 

Cc: Greg Fogleman <GFoglema@PSC.STATE.FL.US>; Jacob Imig <Jlmig@psc.state.fl.us> 
Subject: RE: Docket 20230040 - (TY217) 

Dorothy, 

I have confirmed with the applicant that the name should be LIVEWIRE TELECOM LLC. 

Thanks, 
Penny L. Mallow 

Public Utility Analyst II 
Florida Public Service Commission 
(850)-413-6586 
Penny.Mallow@psc.state.fl.us 

PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials regarding state business are considered to be public records 
and will be made available to the public and the media upon request. Therefore, your e-mail message may be subject to public disclosure. 

Please consider the environment before printing this e -mail 

From: Dorothy Menasco <DMenasco@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 

Sent: Monday, May 1, 2023 7:01 PM 

To: Penny Mallow <pmallow@psc.state.fl.us> 
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Cc: Greg Fogleman <GFoglema@PSC.STATE.FL.US>; Jacob Imig <JImig@psc.state.fl.us> 
Subject: Docket 20230040 ‐ (TY217) 
 

Hi Penny, 
 
On 3/28/23, LiveWire filed an application (DN 02424-2023) and the company name was shown 
as:  LiveWire Telecom LLC 
 
On 5/1/23, LiveWire filed a revised application (DN 03014-2023) and the company name is shown 
as:  LIVEWIRE TELECOM LLC 
 
MCD needs to reflect the correct company name with capitalization, punctuation, etc.  Please advise 
which version of LiveWire’s name we are to use in MCD. 
 
Thank you for your help, 
 
Dorothy 
 
 




